
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th February 2020 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS REPORT – SLEEPWALK DANCE 

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Trainer Mr. J. Haagmans notified Greyhound Racing SA 

Stewards that following the greyhound’s last start at Murray Bridge on Sunday 2 February 

2020, SLEEPWALK DANCE had sustained soreness to both Flexor Carpi Ulnaris tendons. 

Mr. Haagmans advised that the greyhound would be rested and treated. 

 

 

D. JONAS 
CHIEF STEWARD 


